
February 7, 2022 
 
Dear Thorhild Central School Families; 
 
The Thorhild Central School Council is happy to announce that, with careful guidance, we can 
return to the school for our monthly meetings. Our next meeting, scheduled for February 28th 
at 4:00 pm, will be held in the cafeteria foyer. It is important to us that we continue to keep our 
students and staff safe at the school. The meeting will follow all provincial guidelines. If you 
plan to attend in person, please wear a mask, sanitize your hands upon entry, and remain 6 feet 
apart from others. If you are experiencing any of the core COVID symptoms, please stay home 
and join us virtually. 
 
Thorhild Central School Council will continue to host the meeting on Zoom as well. The meeting 
will be monitored by one of the council members to ensure that anyone joining us virtually can 
ask questions and participate in the conversations.  
 
On February 28th, we will revisit the scheduled time of the meetings. If you have been unable 
to attend these meetings due to the time, please join us to help determine a time that will 
allow for the greatest attendance. If you are unable to attend, please email us at 
tcsschoolcouncil@outlook.com to share your thoughts prior to the meeting and this 
information will be shared as part of the discussion. 
 
With the news of re-entering the schools for meetings, we can start to see hope in the future of 
being able to do more for our students and staff as a council. We look forward to the next 
meeting and hope you can join us! 
 
Respectfully,  
Thorhild Central School Council 
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